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CAR SEAT CLINIC HELD IN BOLTON

	 

 Caledon OPP Auxiliary officers recently held the latest of their child car seat clinics at the Fire Hall in Bolton. Toronto Police

Special Constable Richard Byrnes was on hand to help out, showing Nick Karataglidis of Mono Mills how to install this seat. The

next clinic will be Feb. 28 at the Fire Hall in Bolton, 28 Ann St. It will run from 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. For more Information or to book

an appointment, call 905-584-2241.Photo by Bill Rea
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